
Dear Representatives, 

 

Measure 110 has been a dismal failure.  Even with the resources which were never provided 

there are still not enough agencies to handle the increased amount of addicts on the 

streets of Portland and surrounding cities in Oregon. 

 

You need to repeal this measure and once again criminalize hard drugs.  This experiment is 

a crime to humanity and the safety and livability of our cities. 
--  

Sincerely, 

David Potts & Char Pennie 

503-358-2032 
Lents Neighborhood Livability Association 
 
Race, ethnicity, religion, nationality and gender identity should not be our focus, SHARED VALUES 
&  GOALS should be our focus. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lentsneighborhoodlivabilityassociation.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJACSR.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7C54af92aa05e847c7063208dbf11a8e4a%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C638368869957414577%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hxEBK5Qi8QD%2F90O6lCx2nEBJXP8BT%2BcAPW3p5uKFflo%3D&reserved=0

